
Dear Members and Friends of First Church, 

We are writing to reassure our community that we have ongoing security measures in place at
church and are adding a bit extra during the week of July 14 – 19, when people are concerned about
volatility around the Republican National Convention in downtown Milwaukee. We also want to
encourage community care and mutual respect during a time of heightened polarization. 

Depending on your political views, values, and multiplicity of identities, you may be feeling
especially vulnerable that week. Please make choices that center self-care and care for our
community, however that works for you. For example, you might choose to participate in worship
through watching our livestream. Or you may want to be sure to come in person to be with others.
Or you might choose to join MICAH’s “We All Belong” rally Sunday afternoon, July 14.  

Here are the security measures always in place in our building: 
The building is locked, except on Sunday mornings.
Greeters welcome people at the door on Sunday mornings. 
Ushers are trained in disruptive person protocol.
Security cameras are at our main entrance.

Additional measures July 14 – 19: 
At 10:15 a.m. Sunday morning, July 14, the entrance door will be locked, and a staff person
will be there to welcome latecomers to worship. There will also be staff in the main hallway
during the entire worship service.
The building will be closed to all activities Monday, July 15 – Friday, July 19, although staff
may work in the building if they choose.
Rev. Jennifer and Rev. Dena will be working that week, with Dena leading worship Sunday,
July 14 and Jennifer leading worship Sunday, July 21.

If you need emotional support, turn to each other, request a Pastoral Care Associate
(fuspastoralcare@gmail.com), or for urgent needs, call our emergency pastoral care number to
speak with one of our Ministers (414-216-2113). 

May you be well, may you be held, may you be whole, 

Rev. Dena McPhetres, Associate Minister  
Rev. Kimberlee Tomczak Carlson, Minister of Religious Education 
Stacy Koenen, President of the Congregation 

A place where freedom, reason, spirituality, community and social justice
all come together.

414-273-5257 | First.Church.Office@UUmilwaukee.org

© First Unitarian Society of Milwaukee.  All rights reserved.

Follow Us

      

First Unitarian Church | To unsubscribe from this e-newsletter, or to unsubscribe from other
email lists, please use UPDATE PROFILE 1342 N Astor Street | Milwaukee, WI 53202 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

mailto:First.Church.Office@UUmilwaukee.org
https://www.facebook.com/uumilwaukee
https://twitter.com/uumilwaukee
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCwWGfBuaOJdJjAeqx5LE2Eg
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=acstechnologies&nav=2c3618ab-ae8b-4b08-902a-eb8d2cdf4efd

